
From: Fears, Darryl <Darryl.Fears@washpost.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/11/2016 4:02:11 PM
Subject: RE: Oil exploration/drilling of SC's coast

Forgive me for that. I am appropriately shamed. Also, per the email: “We’re writing a story for early Monday; my 
deadline is the end of today.”
 

From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2016 3:56 PM
 
To: Fears, Darryl
 
Subject: Re: Oil exploration/drilling of SC's coast
 
Darryl, 
 
What is your deadline? 
 
On a personal note please update your records to reflect that I am a female. 

On Mar 11, 2016, at 2:47 PM, Fears, Darryl <Darryl.Fears@washpost.com> wrote:

Hello Mr. Adams,
I’m writing a story to update the ongoing issue of drilling on the Atlantic coast. It’s come to my attention 
that the Department of Defense and Navy have serious concern about where seismic activity to explore 
for oil might happen and where platforms could be built. It is asking Interior to revise its plan, and it 
seems Interior will oblige in an update to the plan sometime next week. We’re writing a story for early 
Monday; my deadline is the end of today. I’m writing you to ask if Gov. Haley aware of the military’s 
concern, and whether it has affected her stance on potential exploration and drilling. It’s important to 
me to characterize her stance correctly. I can be contacted by the information in my signature. Thanks 
much for any attention you can give to this email.
 
 
 
Darryl Fears
Staff Writer
The Washington Post
202.334.7511
darryl.fears@washpost.com
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